
Marguerite Mclean

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Ok, thanks.

Marguerite McLean

Monday, May 06, 2013 9:53 AM
Phillip Ellis

Jacqueline Caci; Charles Murphy
RE: DN 00564-L3 - Dkt 120314-EQ - Return of Document to Company

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to source confidential DN 00564-13 along with confidential DN

00773-t3 in Docket 120314-EQ.

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician
Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

Capital Circle Office Center
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(8s0)413-6824

From: Phillip Ellis
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 9:51 AM
To: Marguerite McLean
Subject: RE: DN 00564-13 - Dkt 120314-EQ - Return of Document to Company

Yes. At the moment, staff does not require those documents.

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 9:49 AM
To: Phillip Ellis
Cc: Jacqueline Caci; Charles Murphy
Subject: DN 00564-13 - DK 120314-EQ - Return of Documentto Company

Phillip,

Do you want x-ref. DN 00564-13 returned to source along with confidential DN 00773-13 ?

DN 00564-13 - FPL (Cox) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Responses to staff's first data request Nos. 6-8. [x-ref. DN 00564-
131

DN 00773-13 - FPL (Cox) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Documents produced pursuant to notice of intent filed !/29/t3,
responses to staff's first data request Nos. 5-8. [x-ref. DN 00554-13]

Marguerite H. McLean, Records Technician
Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

Capital Circle Office Center
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
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Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(8s0)413-6824

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 12:59 PM

To: Phillip Ellis
Gc: Charles Murphy; Jacqueline Caci
Subject: DN 00773-13 - DK 120314-EQ - Return of Document to Company

Phillip,
Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to source confidential DN 00773-13 in Docket 120314-EQ.

Thank you.

From: Phillip Ellis
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 12:56 PM

To: Marguerite McLean
SubJect RE: Return of Documents to Company

Just to verify, does this require a memo or other more formal notification, given that it is now on the Overdue Action
Report?

From: Phillip Ellis
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 11:37 AM

To: Marguerite Mclean
Cc: Jacqueline Caci
Subject: Return of Documents to Company

Would it be possible to request return of Document No. 0773-13 to the Company (FPL)? lt is no longer needed by Staff.

- Phillip Ellis (850-413-6626)

Florida Public Service Commission


